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Friday 19th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We are holding an Inspire session for parents of Year 6 children on Wednesday 31st January at 9.00am. The 

Inspire workshop will be based on supporting maths and will give you the opportunity to see how we are 

developing our children’s problem-solving skills. You will also come away with ideas on how to support and help 

your child at home. If you are unable to attend, a grandparent or other family member would be more than 

welcome to come in to support your child. 

 

Please can we request that only one adult attends per child, due to limited space in classrooms. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing all parents at the session. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr S Jackson 

Year 6 Teacher 

 


